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August 15-18, 2018
Silent Auction
May 2018

Dear International Convention Delegates, Sons of Norway Lodge members, and Friends of Sons of Norway,

We will be having a Silent Auction at the upcoming convention that will be held at the Hyatt Regency Hotel      in Bloomington Minnesota.  You can bring your items to the Convention Registration desk at the hotel.
[bookmark: _GoBack]All proceeds from the Silent Auction will be going to the Nordic Heritage Fund, a 501 (c) 3 organization that supports Nordic Heritage, culture, and learning Nordic languages by awarding grants and scholarships.      Your donation is tax deductible
This is a great opportunity to support Sons of Norway by donating an item for the Silent Auction.  This item           can showcase your lodge, your community or you personally. You or your lodge name will be noted on the donation form.  Acknowledgement will also be sent after the convention.
Please contact me, David Mutchler, with a description and value of the item you will be donating, as well as a color photograph of the item.  My email is: dmutchler@q.com  or 651-484-8872.  It would also be helpful         for you to let me know when the item will be arriving at the Convention. 
Examples of donations received at other functions are: gift baskets, gift cards to major chain stores or restaurants, Nordic handcrafts, art, etc. Any questions, feel free to contact me.  
Best regards,
Dave


SofN is a dynamic organization focused on growth, vitality, energy, resilience & relevance.
Nordics traditionally embrace adventure, a willingness to navigate unpredictable waters,
& arrival at safe harbor.  We choose to demonstrate our intent to be
a vibrant presence today, tomorrow and beyond.
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